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From: “M.Phillips” <mphillip@stdsmail.ieee.org>
To: marazas@bcrvmpc2.vnet.ibm.com
Cc: mphillip@stdsmail.ieee.org,kdoty@stdsmail.ieee.org
Subject: P1394

Dear Gerald:

It was a pleasure speaking with you yesterday.

Please accept this e-mail message as permission to send a copy of IEEE Draft Standard P1394 to John
Lohneyer, chair of ANSI X3T10.  It is our understanding that X3T10 will be photocopying the IEEE draft
and including it in their mailing to X3T10 committee members for review and comment.

When your committee is ready to ballot P1394, it would have to be sent to CBEMA for coordination to all
the X3 committees.  This coordination through CBEMA is handled by Kathy Doty, IEEE Staff Engineer.
Kathy can be reached at 908-562-3809 or k.doty@ ieee.org.  She can assist you in getting coordination of
the P1394 to X3 once it is in ballot.

The following is the newly revised draft copyright statement which includes permission to copy for
purposes of balloting and coordination:

Copyright © 19XX by the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc.

345 East 47th Street
New York, NY 10017, USA
All Rights Reserved.

This is an IEEE Standards Project, subject to change.  Permission is hereby granted for IEEE Standards
Committee participants to reproduce this document for purposes of IEEE standardization activities,
including balloting and coordination.  If this document is to be submitted to ISO or IEC, notification shall
be given to the IEEE Copyright Administrator.  Permission is also granted for member bodies and
technical committees of ISO and IEC to reproduce this document for purposes of developing a national
position.  Other entities seeking permission to reproduce portions of this document for these or other uses,
must contact the IEEE Standards Department for the appropriate license.

Use of information contained in the unapproved draft is at your own risk.
IEEE Standards Department
Copyright and Permissions
445 Hoes Lane, PO Box 1331
Piscataway, NJ 08855-1331, USA

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 908-562-3804.

Sincerely,

Michelle Phillips Greene
Administrator, Intellectual Property

John Lohmeyer
A copy of IEEE P1394/Draft 7.0v0 was included in the T10 1994_3 paper mailing.  It is not included in the T10 electronic archive because of the size (over 400 pages) which would have to be scanned.


